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MAX bus route adjusted for bridge construction 
 

(BIRMINGHAM, AL) – The Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit Authority (BJCTA) will adjust 
the route for our #6 Pratt/Ensley bus due to the construction on and near the Arkadelphia road bridge.  

There will be street closings on Arkadelphia Road from 12th Street West, westbound to Finley Blvd. The 
street closings began the morning of Friday August 25th, 2017, and will continue until further notice.    

We’ve included a map of the inbound detour and the outbound detour for your convenience. For more 
information please contact a MAX Customer Service Representative at 205-521-0101 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


